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The authors are thanked for considering my remarks and for the revision of the manu-
script. The paper is now much more comprehensible. The clarification that the Reynolds 
number independence applies only to the specific turbulence model used and the related 
verification in the appendix is important to understand and accept the suggested ap-
proach. I support publication of the submission without further changes. Please note the 
small typo at p. 3, line 7: “Hence, it assumed”  “Hence, it is assumed…” 

  

 
 


